
WITNESS:  An  Invitation  to
Share the Good News

Friends,

After a year of shutdowns and cancellations, how about some
Good News! The Dixie National Evangelism Ministry is ON for
2021!

We will begin on Thursday, February 4 and go through Saturday,
February 13. We will have a tent set up on the fairgrounds
midway and we will share Christ with everyone who will give us
the opportunity. Over the five previous years (beginning in
2016), we have had the privilege of sharing with 1200-1400
people each year and have seen many students and adults give
their hearts to Jesus.

If you would like to come and experience it for yourself or
bring some church members with you, that would be special. We
will take precautions to keep volunteers safe. There will be
plenty of hand sanitizer available and everyone is encouraged
to wear a mask.

Remember, this is not just an opportunity to share Christ, it
is also an opportunity to help your church members learn how
to share what Jesus has done for them.

We work each day from 9 a.m. until 5 p.m., in two-hour shifts,
except for Sunday, February 7 and Wednesday, February 10.
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These are transition days at the Dixie National and not much
activity is going on.

Call  the  office  at  601-292-3278  or  email  Linda  at
lburris@mbcb.org to schedule a time to be part of this work.

Know  that  I  appreciate  you  and  love  helping  Mississippi
Baptists fulfill the Great Commission. Call me if you have any
questions. I would love to have you join us this year.

Lum

Blessings,

Don Lum, Director of Evangelism
Mississippi Baptist Convention Board
dlum@mbcb.org
601-292-3278
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